
Northumbrian Water are investing £800k to upgrade the sewers in Spennymoor to reduce the risk of sewer 
flooding on Durham Road. Works will include upsizing the existing sewer and making improvements within 
the sewer overflow. The project will take 22 weeks to complete and the works have been split into three 
areas, as shown below:

WORKS TO START:
OCTOBER 2017

ONE TEAM

Works Description

To keep up to date with the latest information on schemes, road 
works and traffic updates, visit our community portal:

www.nwlcommunityportal.co.uk
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Plan of Works

Area A - Wood Vue
This part of the works will involve 
the installation of pipework and 
manholes to replace the sewer 
in Wood Vue, creating additional 
capacity within the sewer network. 
During this work, short sections of 
the road will be closed, known as a 
rolling road closure.

Area B - Cow Plantation
This part of the works will involve 
modification to the existing sewer 
overflow. Our modifications will 
reduce pollution to the environment. 

Area C - Site Compound
This area will be used to undertake 
the administration of the project, 
along with the temporary storage 
for the site.

Wood Vue, Spennymoor
Wo r k i n g  t o  re d u c e  t h e  r i s k  o f  f l o o d i n g  i n  yo u r  a re a


